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General Update for CHP+ 

• Update expected from HCPF the week of January 22nd on the 
possible end date for CHP+ benefits in Colorado 

• Weekly calls with HCPF, C4HCO, and various MCOs focusing on 
consistent member engagement 

• Weekly calls with the carriers to ensure they are informed of 
updates and can ask questions.  Conversations with the carriers 
include:

o SEP verifications for households faced with losing CHP+ 

o SEP rules for other household members (i.e. all household 
members can shop for a plan, not just the individual who may 
lose CHP+) 


